
 

  

 

   

 
 

 
  

Long Sutton Primary School 
Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 

Telephone 01406 363381 
E-mail: enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 

  
Headteacher: Miss S Gray 

 
Wednesday 12th October 2022 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Trip to the Collection in Lincoln – Tuesday 15th November 2022 
 
As part of our learning in history, we have been learning about the Roman invasions of Britain and what Roman life 
was like. We have been able to arrange a trip to The Collection in Lincoln to learn even more. As well as looking at a 
large collection of Roman artefacts, including a Roman mosaic found on the site of the museum, the children will take 
part in some amazing interactive workshops. These include: 
 

• Digging the Romans – children will be archaeologists exploring Roman finds in a mini dig. 

• Life in Roman Lindum Colonia (Lincoln) – Children will go shopping in this centre of Roman trade and find out 
what foods were available and how they were paid for in an immersive shopping experience. This session can also 
incorporate a Roman fashion activity too. 

• Life in the Roman army - Learn how Roman soldiers were chosen and trained with a chance to march like a Roman 
soldier and handle replica equipment. 

  
The coach will leave for Lincoln at approximately 9.15am so children should come to school as normal. Children 
should wear school uniform and bring a coat. They will need a packed lunch and drink. Please do not send fizzy 
drinks, sweets or chocolate. If children have lunches provided by school, then a packed lunch will be given. The aim is 
for the coach to return to school at approximately 4pm. If there are any changes to this on the day (due to traffic 
etc.) then school will be notified, and a message will be put on Twitter.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.67 towards the cost of the visit. If there are insufficient voluntary 
contributions, then the visit will not be able to go ahead. Please log in to Parent Pay to complete your permission slip 
and make your contribution.  Please contact the school office if you have any queries regarding Parent Pay. Please 
note that refunds for the trip will not be possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Law and Mrs Dowding 
(Year 4 teachers) 
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